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Message from the Guest Editors

Oxidative stress and systemic inflammation are connected
processes that can influence and amplify each other.
Oxidative stress can activate immune cells to release pro-
inflammatory molecules and to generate reactive oxygen
species, as part of their defense mechanisms. In turn, pro-
inflammatory cytokines can trigger the generation of more
radicals, creating a vicious cycle that sustains chronic
inflammation and leads to tissue damage in various
organs.

This Special Issue aims to highlight the current
understanding of the bidirectional relationship between
inflammation and oxidative stress and their role in the
development and progression of various diseases and
conditions such as cardiovascular and respiratory diseases,
neurodegenerative and reproductive system disorders,
diabetes and obesity, and cancer. Moreover, studies on
how lifestyle factors (environmental exposures, antioxidant
adjuvant treatments, diet, etc.) can contribute to the
reduction or increase in the risk of these chronic conditions
are welcome.

This Special Issue will accept original articles and reviews
dealing with the molecular aspects of oxidative stress and
systemic inflammation.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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